
Monday 6th January  

Teacher Training Day 

Friday 17th January 

Class 22 Assembly 

Tuesday 21st January 

Year 6 WOW Day 

Wednesday 22nd January 

Class 9 & 10 Herbert Art 
Gallery & Transport 
Museum Trip 

Thursday 23rd January 

Class 11 Herbert Art 
Gallery & Transport 
Museum Trip 

Friday 24th January 

Class 6 Assembly 

Tuesday 28th January 

Year 4 Tamworth Castle 
Trip 

Thursday 30th January 

Year 1 Memorial Park Walk 

Friday 31st January 

Year 5 Space Centre Trip 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

SOAR Superstars 

Exciting learning from this week 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

View our Twitter for the 
latest updates and news: 

Twitter 

Social Media: Twitter 

 

Year 6 have been looking at the    
artist Henry Moore and exploring the 

different techniques used in his 
work. They have created their own 

piece of artwork inspired by his 
sketches, paintings and sculptures. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been a wonderful week, which children and staff have enjoyed immensely. Reception 
finished their Nativity performances this week and they truly were stars! Santa arrived 
unexpectedly yesterday, breaking away from his very busy schedule, to visit the children in 
Nursery and Reception, which was a lovely treat for them! Children across the school enjoyed 
their Christmas lunch, followed by the Christmas film afternoon, with the PTA kindly giving 
everyone popcorn.   

The Coventry Music Band came into school yesterday, to perform Christmas songs to Years 1- 
3; the musicians encouraged children to play percussion instruments too, which they did 
beautifully. Our very own, newly formed, Manor Park band also had their début performance 
today in assemblies - Mr Williams on keyboard, Mr Ridgewell on drums and Miss McCarthy on 
vocals singing Christmas songs! They put on a fantastic show and it was a great way to end the 
term. 

The PTA raised £750 at the school fair last Friday so a huge thank you to parents for 
supporting it and to our PTA volunteers who organised it. We really appreciate all the efforts 
to raise money for the children at our school, whether that be for resources, play equipment, 
reading books or special events.  

Finally, as the term comes to an end, we would just like to take this opportunity to say thank 
you to parents for all your wonderful support this term - the staff at Manor Park value and 
appreciate it greatly. It has been a very successful term, with staff working incredibly hard 
to ensure that the children have the very best learning opportunities and experiences each 
and every day.  

We hope you have a wonderful time over the festive period, enjoying precious time with 
family and friends. We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year!  

School reopens for the Spring term on Tuesday 7th January.  

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

The children in Year 4, Class 17 have 
been testing a range of materials to 

find out which are conductors or  
insulators of electricity. We found 

out that metals are very good      
conductors. 

 Children in Year 5 have been getting into the festive  
spirit! On Tuesday, it was our school Christmas Jumper 
Day, and it was lovely to see all our children dressed up.      
Yesterday afternoon, the children completed a Christmas 
quiz and enjoyed their class party. Today, we enjoyed toy 
day and our annual Christmas assembly. We hope all our 
families have a very Merry Christmas and we look forward 
to welcoming all the children back in 2025!  
Enjoy your break - the Year 5 Teachers. 

 

https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en
https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en

